4/7/2017 Newsletter 1/2017

Subscribe Share ▼ Past Issues Translate ▼

AMC Newsletter No. 1/2017

View this email in your browser



Newsletter No. 1/2017



Cardiopulmonary monitors arrive in the Neonatology Intensive Care Unit in Prishtina

These equipments have been very necessary for our clinic and we are very grateful for this donation. Now our babies will have the proper and necessary care" declared Dr. Shpresa Sylejmani, doctor in the Neonatology Clinic in UCC. The monitors are connected directly to the infant body to monitor vital signs such as temperature, measure heart and breathing rates in infants and emit signals when these signs change or deteriorate. Read more...



New Women's Health Resource Center opens up in Kaçanik

Today, in an official ceremony the doors of the Women's Health Resource Center opened up in the Main Family Medicine Center (MFMC) in Kacanik – an initiative made possible thanks to the cooperation of the Department of Health and Social Welfare of Kacanik, Main Family Medicine Centre and Action for Mothers and Children. Read more...



More than 40 pathologists in the Institute of Pathology trained on cervical cytology

The latter resulted with more than 1800 women screened free of charge as of this day, while Pap tests continue to be offered as a regular service in three Family Medicine Centers in Prishtina, those being the Main Family Medicine Center, Family Medicine Center No.5 and Family Medicine Center No.6. The project has additionally improved the level of cooperation among the primary and tertiary health care levels and produced action steps to ensure the continuation and sustainability of the program, with the ultimate goal of scaling it to a national screening program..Read more...

Donations worth 240,000 USD delivered today at the Main Family Medicine Center in Prishtina and Neonatology Clinic

This donation, the second in turn, enabled by Direct Relief through its local partner Action for Mothers and Children, is made possible thanks to the coopration agreement signed last year which makes it possible to continuously bring medicines continuously for Kosovo.

4/7/2017 Newsletter 1/2017

Subscribe

Share ▼

Past Issues

Translate ▼







New Members join AMC's Board of Trustees!

Action for Mothers and Children is pleased to announce the addition of two new members to their Board of Trustees: Pierre Weber and Valon Xharra.

Pierre Weber has pursued a career in international development and diplomacy, including positions at the UN, the EU and with the Foreign Service of the Grand Duchy of Luxembourg, in which quality he headed Luxembourg's embassy to the young Republic of Kosovo for eight years. **Valon Xharra** is a Senior Vice President for the global risk management firm Gavin de Becker & Associates. Based in Los Angeles, Valon provides specialized crisis management consultation for Fortune 500 companies and advises them on how to manage political and operational risks. **Read more...**



AMC featured in the media...

Qytetari nZa Mrika Aliu from 'Tesha Vesha' 11 03 2017

Check out this video speaking about the success of Teshavesha2017. Click here...



AMC featured in the media...

We were delighted to speak about all the contributions for our charity shop Teshavesha. <u>Check out the video...</u>

To support our work:

Your donations are gratefully accepted and will be used to continue improving the healthcare for mothers and children in Kosovo. We believe that with the help of our supporters and friends, we will establish the best conditions in giving the

4/7/2017 Newsletter 1/2017

Subscribe Share ▼ Past Issues Translate ▼

GIVE ONLINE VIA DONATE NOW DUTTON DELOW. DONATIONS ARE ACCEPTED THROUGH THE CHICAGOCK FOUNDATION, A 501 (C) (3)

organisation. Under name of fund, program or doctor* please specify Action for Mothers and Children/Kosovo Fund.

Donate Now

Other ways to contribute:

Gifts may also be made by credit card, direct deposit, or cheque. Click here!

All donations to Action will be acknowledged in writing, and external auditors will annually review Action's budget. The Trustees and staff of Action will appreciate your generosity and also any comments, ideas and suggestions you may have.









Copyright © *|2016|* *|Action for Mothers and Children|*, All rights reserved.

Our mailing address is:

Action for Mothers and Children str. Fazli Grajqevci no. 271, kati 2, 10,000 Prishtina Republic of Kosovo Email: info@amchealth.org

Phone: +381(0)38 748 309 Mobile: +386 49 110 333 Web: www.amchealth.org

This email was sent to << Email Address>>

why did I get this? unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

Action for Mothers and Children · Tophane, str. Perandori Dioklician No.14, floor 4 · Prishtina 10 000 · Albania